
 

     

 

Year 6 Class Newsletter  

Summer Term 1 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

I hope you all had a great Easter break, filled with lots of relaxing activities and rest. We now 

only have 2 terms left (scary, I know) but I also know that everyone is ready to give it their 

all until the end. This term will be a stressful one for all, but I will make sure that everyone is 

as relaxed but ready for the challenge ahead. 

 

 Summer 1 

Topic In topic this term, we will be looking at the Monarchy, in particular a 

select few Kings and Queens that helped shape the future of Great 

Britain.  

English In English, we will be focussing on improving our skills within our SPaG 

but improving our guided reading skills in preparation for SATs. In our 

writing, we will look at writing a formal letter of complaint, whilst also 

looking at our narrative writing and a Non-Chronological report about a 

chosen Monarch. 

Maths We will start our term by looking at statistics, shape and their 

properties and then going over the various different areas in Maths to 

get us ready for SATs 

Science With our science, we will be looking at Animals Including Humans, in 

which we will look at the circulatory systems, our hearts and what work 

our blood has to do in order for us to survive. 

Computing This term, we will be looking at statistics and how we can use software 

to enhance this and make it easier to follow. 

PE In PE this term, we will be looking at Rounders and Athletics with Mr 

Carr and YDP respectively. 

RE  In RE we will be looking at hat can we learn from stories shared by  

Christians, Jews and Muslims? Creation stories compare beliefs 

Fruits of the spirit, Corinthians. 

 

 

Equipment needed in Year 6: 

 PE days: Monday and Friday.  Please make sure you come to school on your P.E kit – we 

will endeavour to be outside whenever possible, so warm clothes and suitable footwear 

is necessary. 

 Water bottles – Please make sure these are labelled with your child’s name. 

 Outdoor shoes will be required for those days in which the field is becoming too muddy. 

Failure to have an outdoor pair of outdoor shoes will mean they cannot go onto the 

field. 



 

Special Events this Term 

 

- SATs week – Monday May 13th – 16th 

 

 

SATs Boosters – SATs boosters will continue on the designated days. I will also be putting on 

a non-compulsory Booster session Monday lunchtimes for anyone who wishes to attend. 

 

Homework 

.  

 Mathletics tasks to be completed weekly. (Logins have been stuck in the front of their 

reading records). 

 TT Rockstars to be played weekly. 

 Weekly homework tasks will be set on a Friday and due in on the following Thursday. 

Failure to have this on the Monday will mean that they miss a playtime. 

 Weekly SATs tests in the CGP booklets to be completed weekly. 

If you have any queries, please feel free to come and speak to me about the curriculum.  

 

Regards,  

 

Mr Carr 

 

 

 

 


